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Subject:-  Revised Email Policy 

It is to inform that Google has restricted the storage space allotted to the University.  

Accordingly, University has decided to revise its email policy. In this regard, it is to inform that the 

email IDs (including all googleapps associated with the ID) of All alumni shall be deleted after 30 

days of this notification. In case Alumni need any important backup of their data then they may do so 

before the said date and time.  Alumni are encouraged to register at Alumni portal for collaboration 

with the University. 

 

 

Director (IT Services) 
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